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 UNCLASSIFIED 

General Inspectorate for Emergency Situations 

igsu@mai.gov.ro 

senzacof@mai.gov.ro 

10.04.2025 No 1.3-1/2186 

Invitation to Visit the Estonian Rescue 

Board 

 

 

Dear colleagues at the General Inspectorate for Emergency Situations, 

 

We would like to extend our sincere gratitude for the warm welcome and generous hospitality 

you showed us during our visit to Romania last year. It was a truly memorable experience, rich 

in both professional insights and cultural impressions. We greatly appreciated the opportunity 

to learn from your expertise, particularly regarding the implementation of the Seveso Directive 

and the related aspects of land-use planning. 

 

During our discussions, you expressed interest in learning more about Estonia's information 

systems connected to the Seveso Directive. We are pleased to inform you that you are warmly 

invited to visit the Estonian Rescue Board. During your visit, we would be delighted to present 

our information systems and give you a closer look at how Seveso establishments are managed 

in Estonia. 

 

Please find a preliminary agenda attached to this message. Kindly note that the schedule may 

be subject to slight modifications. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to Estonia and continuing our valuable cooperation. 

 

 

With warm regards, 

 

 

(digitally signed)  

Maret Rannala 

Head of Department 

Safety Supervision Department 

 

 

Enclosed: agenda 
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